
4-H Event Scholarship Application 
Gove County 4-H Council  

 

Any youth who is enrolled in Gove County 4-H is eligible to apply for a $100.00 scholarship to help aid the 

registration costs of attending any county, district, state or nationally sponsored 4-H event.  If the event 

registration is less than $100.00 the applicant may receive a scholarship worth 50% of the registration fee.   

 

REQUIREMENTS: 

1. Applicants must have participated in and met the minimum sale goal of the current year’s 4-H Council 

fundraiser.  (4-H members who were not enrolled in Gove County 4-H at the time of the fundraising event 

may still apply for and receive a scholarship if the 4-H Council chooses to accept their application.) 

2. Applicants must attend a Gove County Club  meeting following their attendance of the 4-H event to give a 

short presentation about their experience.   

a) Presentation aids such as a slide show presentation, short video, poster or notebook display, or event 

souvenir or memorabilia are encouraged but not required.   

b) Examples of talking points may include: favorite part of the event,  interesting skills or knowledge 

gained from the event, favorite speaker, etc. 

 

All approvals or rejections of scholarship applications are at the discretion of the Gove County 4-H Council. 

Name: ______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Age: _________________________     4-H Club: ________________________________________________________ 

Years in 4-H: ____________________ 

 

Event Attended: _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Date(s) of Event: ___________________________  Event Location: _________________________________ 

Total Registration Cost: _________________________  
(Do not include expenses of fuel, meals or lodging that was not included in registration fee.) 

      Approved 

      Rejected 

Date ________________ 

Initials _____________ 

For Office Use Only: 

Please complete this application and return it to the Golden Prairie Extension Office 

in Grainfield (230 Main Street) or bring it with you to the 4-H Council meeting. 


